
 

June 21, 2021 

Message to Black Hawk College Students 

 

Planning to travel? Report it before you go! 

The BHC COVID-19 travel guidelines by plane, train, cruise ship, or interstate bus have changed. The length of 

quarantine periods away from BHC campus locations are now shorter, and in some cases not required. Due to the 

condensed time frames, it is important to disclose travel plans well ahead of the travel return date and planned date 

to access campus. 

Early disclosure at least one week prior to travels (when possible) to covidstudents@bhc.edu regarding travel plans 

by plane, train, cruise ship, or interstate bus - including fully vaccinated individuals, allows time for the completion of 

necessary assessments, documentation submissions, and communication about any reentry requirements. Early 

disclosure of travel plans means access to campus locations as soon as allowable after travel. 

Questions? Contact covidstudents@bhc.edu. 

 

Thank you. 

  

 
Tim Wynes, J.D. 

President 

 


